
From: Michael Pegg [mailto:MPegg@ja.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 18 January 2019 1:16 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J; Brent Ferguson; Ruchi Bhatt; Natalie Dabarera; Rachel Liebhaber; 
kyle.scott@ablawyers.com.au; zo.mcquillan@ablawyers.com.au; info@lasa.asn.au; 
admin@afei.org.au 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2018/26 - Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 
2010 

 
Dear President 
 
Jobs Australia supports the proposed extension of time.  We are a party that intends making a 
submission with evidence in support of a substantive claim.  Jobs Australia relocated offices during 
the Christmas period and this has created a significant disruption in our work, making it difficult to 
adequately complete a submission in time for the original date of 18 January 2019.  We also note the 
recent intervention of AIG and the extension will enable us to have the benefit of the conciliation 
conference set for 31 January before Cmr Lee. The outcome of that conference may influence our 
approach to our substantive claim. 
 
regards 
 

Michael Pegg 
Workplace Relations Manager 
 

Jobs Australia has moved.  Our new office address is Level 4, 100 Dorcas Street, South Melbourne, 
but our contact numbers will remain the same. 

 
Freecall: 1800 060 098 | T: 03 9349 3699 | M: 0439 399 952 
PO Box 299, Carlton South Vic 3053 
www.ja.com.au 
 
 
Follow Jobs Australia: 

       
Jobs Australia acknowledges the traditional owners of country throughout Australia and their 
continuing connection to land and community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures, and 
to the elders both past and present. 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am2014285-corr-fwc-180119.pdf
www.ja.com.au
http://www.linkedin.com/company/jobs-australia
https://www.facebook.com/JobsAustLtd/
https://twitter.com/JobsAustLtd
https://www.youtube.com/user/JobsAustLtd

